
From: James Cox 
Sent: 28 March 2019 08:00
To: Rob Smith
Subject: RE: Woodsmith Mine - Phase 8 (NYM/2018/0771/CVC) [NLP-DMS.FID262297]
 
Rob,
 
Please find attached revised drawings the Production Shaft and Service Shaft buildings that
reflect the on-site discussions held on 08/03 and 21/03. The revised plans reflect the following
tweaks, in comparison to the those originally submitted as part of Phase 8 application:
 
•           A dark green (RAL 160 20 10) finish to the roof. This will have a non-reflective finish that
will continue to dull down once it has been subjected to weather.
 
•           Uniform wide timbers to the bottom section of the elevation;
 
•           The retention (and slight extension) of the narrow timber board cladding to the top
section of the elevation;
 
•           Grey internal cladding; 
 
•           Light grey finishes to windows, louvres, doors etc to blend in with the natural aging of the
timber; and
 
•           A darker to the cement blocks.
 
 
Kind regards,
 

James Cox
Associate Director
Lichfields, 3rd Floor, 15 St Paul's Street, Leeds LS1 2JG
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